
Raising Funds for the Future of Vocations 
Join Bishop Robert Gruss and supporters throughout the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw for events to 

support the education of future priests and the promotion of vocations in our Diocese. 

Golf Outing & Luncheon 
 
Wednesday, July 23, 2025 
$100 each/$400 per foursome 
 
Currie Golf Course 
1300 Currie Parkway, Midland, 48640 
 
Morning ~ limited to 100 golfers; fills up fast 
7 a.m. ~ Registration and breakfast  
8 a.m. ~ Shotgun start 
12:30 p.m. ~ Luncheon and awards 
 
Afternoon 
12:15 p.m. ~ Registration and luncheon 
1:15 p.m. ~ Shotgun start 
Reception and awards following golf 

Banquet & Auction 
 
Thursday, July 24, 2025 
$75 each/$560 table of eight 
 
The Great Hall 
5121 Bay City Road, Midland 
 
5:30 p.m. ~ Hors d’oeuvres, cocktails and  
                    silent auction 
6:45 p.m. ~ Dinner and program 
 
Guests will enjoy a special program  ~ and  
silent and live auction items will include a wide  
variety of gifts and experiences that will appeal 
to many tastes and budgets 

All proceeds from these events provide for the educational expenses of our  
current seminarians and nurturing and discernment of new vocations. 

To register for either event, contact the diocesan Stewardship and Development Department at  
989-797-6693 or email Tammy Heinlein at theinlein@diosag.org 
 
To learn about sponsorships or contributions, or to discuss donation of an auction item, contact  
Geri Rudolf at 989-797-6679 or email grudolf@diosag.org 
 
Or go to www.saginaw.org/golf for more details. Participation deadline is: Wednesday, July 2 
 
 

Pictured above: Fr. Matthew Gembrowski (right) his brother-in-law Landon Reed and his mother Sharon take a second for a photo before hitting 
the course in 2024. Fr. Matthew is the parochial vicar at Sacred Heart Parish and St. Mary University Parish in Mount Pleasant; Fr. Bill Rutkowski, 
director of seminarians, gives an update on seminarians at the 2024 dinner. Fr. Bill is also the diocesan vicar general and pastor of St. John Paul II 
Parish in Carrollton; Bishop Gruss just one second before sinking a putt in 2024; seminarian Michael Kuehne chats with a 2024 banquet guest as a 
cardboard cutout of him “looks on.” Michael has completed his second year of pre-theology at Sacred Heart Major Seminary in Detroit. 

New Time of Year!                New Banquet Location! 


